
YOUR NEWS SOURCE 
FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE  

April 2nd was our Annual Membership meeting.  Thank you to all of you that were able to attend and I encourage all members to 
try and make this meeting next year. First, I would like to thank all of the Board Members, Stanley Taggart, Doug Murrah, Bob 

Smith, Vickey Evans, Roger Wade and Gene Davenport for their dedication in serving our Club in 2018/2019. This Board 
accomplished so much during their tenure and I have been proud to serve with them.  As you know there were 3 positions open.  
Stanley Taggart who served as our Vice President had the pleasure of passing the torch over to Bob Smith who is a current Board 

Member and our Chairman of the Tournament Committee. Doug Murrah served as our Secretary/Treasurer and passed the 
torch to our new Board Member Roger Hinshaw.  Vickey Evans 
was voted back to the Board and serves as a Member at Large and 
a member of the tournament committee. Dewayne Young was 

newly voted on as a Member at Large and his wife Robyn has 
accepted the responsibilities of social media promoting the club. I 

am honored to serve you again as President and I am looking 
forward to working with our new Board.      

So much is going I hope I do not leave anything out.  The bunkers 

have been cleaned out, shaped up and new sand is being installed.  Also Robyn & Dewayne Young have placed a great promotion 
on our Facebook page for a free game of golf or a box of Pro V1’s. Members are only eligible to win the Pro V1’s.  You can 
support our page by:  like the post, like our page and share the post.  I can’t wait to see the results of this endeavor and what 

Robyn & Dewayne will create next. Please remember our Red Shirt Fridays; this is in honor of all of our military members, 
friends and family.  Our employees will be showing their support by wearing their new red shirts with our logo.  If you like these 
shirts and would like to purchase one, please see Bobby in the Pro Shop. Other colors are available as well. We have a nice 
inventory of golf apparel and accessories for your convenience so make sure you check the Pro Shop out.  

I am going to give you all a fresh  insight to our newsletter and I am happy to say each of the Board Members have agreed to take 
a turn in bringing you Green Oaks news.  This is going to be a big help to me and I am sure you will enjoy hearing from all us.  
The next newsletter will be coming from one of our new Members at Large, Dewayne Young.  .         

Remember Steak Night each 1st and 3rd Thursday nights. Only a $5.00 fee for salad, potato and bread, you bring your own steak.  
It is a great time for fellowship and bragging rights on your game.  

Mike Potts - President                                                

“I NEVER ROOTED AGAINST AN 

OPPONENT, BUT I NEVER ROOTED 

FOR HIM EITHER.” 

                                         -Arnold Palmer   
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PUTT’N AROUND

***NEW MEMBERS*** 
I am excited to announce that Jason Vasser has rejoined Green Oaks!   


